
Submission to IEPMC (personal details redacted) 
 
 

I write briefly but urgently to express my concern about further mining damaging the 
Sydney’s Water Catchment Area. Please do not allow any permanent damage to our 
vital water catchment area. The Sydney Water Catchment is vital for our survival. 

 

Stephen Spencer 

 


